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24th November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RE: Young Voices 2022 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been invited to take part in Young Voices 

2022 on Wednesday 19th January at the O2 Arena, Greenwich. The children will have the 

opportunity to sing with other schools across London at the arena, performing songs 

rehearsed in their weekly choir club. This is an amazing opportunity and experience for the 

children to represent Rockliffe Manor and we would love to see them there. If you would like 

your child to attend, please fill out the form below and return it by Monday 29th November 

2021. More information in regards to the structure of the event will be sent out but the children 

will be required to be picked up from the school premises at 10pm. 

 

 

Parent/Carer Consent 
Please return this to the school office by Monday 29th November 2021 

 
I do/do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for:  

 

_____________________________________(name) ________________________________ (class) 

to take part in Young Voices 2022 on Wednesday 19th January 2022 between 1.15pm and 

10pm.  

 

I _________________________  will be at the school premises by 10pm to collect my child.  

 

 

Signed ____________________________________ Date _______________________________ 

 

 

Tickets 

 

Tickets this year are £23 each plus a booking fee. Unfortunately, tickets to the event are 

limited for the concert on Wednesday 19th January at 7pm so they cannot be guaranteed.  

Please return the attached slip at the end of this letter, indicating the number of tickets you 

would be interested in purchasing, to the school office by Monday 29th November 2021 the 

latest.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Miss Gallagher 

Creative Arts Lead 
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Tickets Request 
Please return this to the school office by Monday 29th November 2021 

 
 

I _________________________ would like to purchase______(max. 2 tickets) for the Young 

Voices concert on Wednesday 19th January 2022 at 7pm.  

 

 

Signed ____________________________________ Date _______________________________ 

 

 
 


